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Sunday, April 29, 6:00 pm 
 

Fellowship Hall 

CHURCH-WIDE KICK-OFF RALLY  
FOR NATIONAL DAY OF PRAYER  

Wednesday, May 2, 6:00 pm in Sanctuary 

 

Mexican Food Potluck & Business Meeting  

Bring your favorite dish to share       



     The process of making disciples sounds a lot 
like raising children. A new believer needs simple 
rules to start their life in Christ. They need to learn the 
importance of reading their Bible, praying, attending 
church and fellowshipping with other believers. In the 
very beginning of their new life in Christ, it is probably 
enough for them to see those things as rules to follow. 
But as they begin to grow in Christ, conversations 
need to occur helping them discover for themselves 
why those initial steps are so important. There will 
come a day that saying ñread your Bibleò will not be 
enough. They need to start comprehending how those 
steps develop their relationship with Christ. Those 
conversations hopefully lead to the final stop on the 
journey in which the beliefs about Jesus become the 
foundation of their life. At that point they follow those 
initial steps not because they are rules, but because 
they recognize the value added to their life. Where are 
you on that journey? 
 

     In October of 2015, FBC Sanger held over 

$850,000 in loans. Over the last two and a half years 

we have paid off those debts to the point we now owe 

$330,000 on one final loan. Because we have rolled 

the former loan payments into our last loan, we are 

making at least one additional payment each month. 

Donations to our Building Fund add another payment 

each month. Each month we cut off the loan saves us 

at least $1,000 in interest. Thank you to all who give 

sacrificially to pay these loans off early. Letôs work 

together and make FBC Sanger debt free! 

A minister waited in line to have his car filled with gas 
just before a long holiday weekend. The attendant 
worked quickly, but there were many cars ahead of him 
i n  f r o n t  o f  t h e  s e r v i c e  s t a t i o n .   
Finally, the attendant motioned him toward a vacant 
pump. "Reverend," said the young man, "sorry about 
the delay. It seems as if everyone waits until the last 
minute to get ready for a long trip." The minister 
chuckled, "I know what you mean. It's the same in my 
business." 
 ñAnd let us consider one another in order to stir up love and 
good works, 25 not forsaking the assembling of ourselves 
together, as is the manner of some, but exhorting one 
another, and so much the more as you see the Day 
approaching.ò Hebrews 10:24-25 

As I looked at all the prom pictures of youth from 
previous churches and Sanger, Iôm reminded of how 
fast time flies. I got to know the group that is graduating 
this year on a couple of Youth Mission Trips that I was 
allowed to go on. I think Iôm on the youth mission trip 
travel ban because of some great moments where I 
kind of scared a few youth é and adults. Or, it might 
have been when I was ñteachingò percussion and the 
drums were so loud that some of the other teachers 
could not hear their own voice. Or, it might have been 
the ñyour Momma,ò challenge. I love the kids that I got 
to know and am reminded of how fast they graduate 
and grow up.  
So, while you have your kids at home and under your 
influence, we need a sense of urgency to point them to 
Jesus. Let them see your values, priorities, dreams and 
plans shaped by your Heavenly Father. If our values are 
shaped by this world, our compromises will become our 
childrenôs compromises. Let them see you sacrifice 
personal wants and pleasures to be in the House of 
God each week. Encourage them by praying with them 
and for them and sharing encouraging truths from Godôs 
Word. Let them see your godly priorities. When we 
sacrifice the things of God for the things of this world, 
we donôt put them in some advantageous position, but 
on a dangerous course. Donôt wait until the last minute, 
ñthe Day is approaching,ò lead them to God. 

Br. John Guerra - Associate Pastor  

      Pastorõs Pen 

Pastor Grant Bowles - Senior Pastor 

Waiting Until the Last Minute 

Our deepest condolences and prayers go 
out to the family of Mrs. Sue Cook.  
She was a lovely lady who will be 

greatly missed! 



For the Record - Apr 22, 2018  

Ryan Dunn - Youth Pastor  
ryan@fbcsanger.com  

SUMMER 2018  

IMPORTANT DATES  

 

§ June 9-14: Honduras Mission Trip
(Empowered Leadership only) 

§ June 23-29:  Memphis Mission Trip 
       (9-12th grade only) 

§ July 2-6: Youth Camp at Camp Copass   
       (6-8th grade only) 

  

  

Enrollment ............................................. 633 
New Members ............................................. 0 
Guests ......................................................... 3 
 

Attendance 
Adults (345 enrolled) ....................... éé.137 
Youth (167 enrolled) ................................. 30 
Children (56 enrolled) ............................... 22 
Preschool (58 enrolled) ............................. 21 
General Officers (7 enrolled) ....................... 2 

Total Sunday School ............................... 212 
 

Month of April 
Monthly Budget Needs .............. ..$82,049.00 
Received to Date (Apr) ........... ..$101,699.23 
Building Fund (Apr) ..................... $25,575.00 

SENIOR RECOGNITION 
    Sunday, May 20 
Lunch served after service. 

RSVP or for more info, email  
Ryan: ryan@fbcsanger.com 

`L] 
SUNDAY, 6/3 - THURSDAY, 6/7 

 

           DECORATING DONATION NEEDS 
1)  Round Tablecloths:  
    (orange, white, yellow, brown) 

   2) Any color acrylic craft paint  
(Apple Barrel, Folk Art, Americana,  
Prism, & Testors brands).  

   3) Paint Brushes 1/2ó or larger.   
   4) Any size foam paint brush. 
            DROP OFF IN VBS BOX IN FOYER 

GODõS TABLE BLESSING BAGS 
Bring food items to fill Godõs Table 

blessings bags to help those at Serving 
Wall in wheelbarrow. 

MOTHERõS DAY ROSES 
Motherõs Day rose order forms & envelopes 
are available in the foyer.  Order deadline is 

Monday, May 7, 5:00 pm. 

Color War III!!  
OUT OF SCHOOL BASH  
Wednesday, May 16 

          6:00 - 8:30 pm 
                    Jr. High & Sr. High 

What is KidZone? 
 

A time of worship for children grades 
1st-2nd that begins in sanctuary and 

continues  in Room E201. 

Mission Committee Support Request 

Turner Barnes Mission Trip. Prayer and/or 
financial support.  Make checks  payable to 

FBC. Write in memo section òGo Now Missionsó 

FIRST KIDS (1-5TH) GRADE OUTING 
Sunday, May 6 - *11:30 am - Pizza in old FH. 

*Noon - 3:30 - Denton Natatorium.   
*4:00 pm - Return to Church. Bring $4 and a towel. 

mailto:ryan@fbcsanger.com


 

WEEKLY CALENDAR! 

VOLUNTEERS IN PRESCHOOL 
 
 

April 29, 2018 
 

 
  

0-2 yr olds:   Becky Claiser &  
                   Carolyn Saunders                 
 

3 yr olds:     Amy Bowland 
 
 

4-5 yr olds:  Tracy J, Kodi & Meagan Tutt 

       Godõs Table Volunteers 

Î Apr  23:   Marthaôs class. 

Î Apr  30:   T. Muir class. 

Î   May 07:   Kearney, Kincaid, Purnell. 

 

Apr 29 - First Responders  

Dennis Dillon & Larry Cates 

 

Apr 29 - S.A.F.E. Team Duty 

Kyle Nelson & Greg Taylor 

 

Apr 29 - Deacon of the Week 
Larry Murphree 

Tuesday, May 1, 9:00 am - Noon: 
Peacemakerôs Quilt Ministry.  FH. 

Wednesday, May 2, 6:00 pm: Church-wide 
Kick-off Rally for National Day of Prayer. 

Thursday, May 3: National Day of Prayer. 

Sunday, Apr 29, 6:00 pm: Family Forum. FH. 

Sunday, May 6, 10:30 am: Observance of the 
Lordôs Supper. 

Sunday, May 6, 11:30 am: Mexican Food 
Potluck & Business Meeting. Bring your 
favorite dish. FLC. 

 
RA/GA CAMP 

 

  IMPORTANT    
NEWS 

 

$30 Deposit due now! 
 

Pay full camp fees  
by May 16 to receive $50 

discount. 
 

Pay at Registration Desk 

CONNECTION 
CARD 

 
 
 
Sign up to attend... 

Mexican Food Potluck 
Sunday, May 6, 2018 
11:30 am - FLC 

  
Will you help? 

Missions Committee 
Turner Barnes Mission Trip 


